
 

 

 
 
 
 
April 19, 2016 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Ohio State University TTP Research Program will again be 
holding a patient support group meeting on the campus of the Ohio State University Medical 
Center.  The goal of the meeting is to provide a forum for patients and their family/friends to 
discuss on an informal basis any questions related to their previous diagnosis and treatment for 
thrombotic thrombocytopenic purpura (TTP) or atypical HUS, a condition closely related to TTP.  
The meeting will provide information for patients and family members in an informal setting, with 
the majority of the session being left open for questions and discussion.   
 
 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday June 7th, in room 115 of the Biomedical Research Tower on 
the Ohio State University Campus.  The address of the building is: 460 W. 12th Ave. in Columbus, 
Ohio.  This is the same location that we had for the most recent meetings.  Parking garages for the 
meeting can be found in the North Cannon Garage (1640 Cannon Dr.) or the 12th Ave. Garage 
located at 340 W 12th Ave.  Parking passes to cover the cost of the parking will be available to you at 
the meeting. 
 
The meeting will begin at 5:00 PM, with dinner being served beginning at 5:30pm.   
Please feel free to pass this invitation along to others who may be interested in attending the TTP 
Patient Support Group meeting.  We only ask that you RSVP by Monday June 4th, 2016 to enable us 
to prepare for the number of participants at the meeting.  Please contact Linda Young by email 
(Linda.young@osumc.edu) or phone (614-293-2887) to RSVP for the meeting. 
 
 
Please contact us if you have any additional questions.  We look forward to seeing you at the 
meeting in October. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
   
Spero R. Cataland, MD 
Victoria Haley, RN 
Leslie Witkoff, RN 
Claire Messick 
Linda Young 

mailto:Linda.young@osumc.edu

